
Dear Colleagues, 

   Hope all of you have enjoyed the summer and some of the mild fall 

weather. 

    We have a large number of members who have retired and are still on 

the board. Among these is Jim Shurtleff, PE. I have been involved in the 

Broome Area Chapter for the last ten years, and, in that time, Jim has 

been a guiding light. He knows the workings of the organization (including 

the state) and he knows the engineering field. He has been a model 

member, always helping with the Engineer’s Week Dinner and Mathcounts 

and many other tasks.  

    Jim, a huge thank you from your chapter. 

     Jim will be giving up his Treasure’s duties after many years. He will still be 

on the board of directors; we can’t let him go completely. Wonjune Hong 

will be the interim Treasure until we find someone to replace Jim. 

    Here is Jim presenting the Engineer of the Year Award to C. Roger 

Westgate, PhD, PE in 2011.  
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Board of Directors 

Frank Roma  President 

Open   First Vice President 

Open   Second Vice President 

Jim Shurtleff Treasurer 

Paul DeAndrea Membership Chair 

Tom Mathias Scholarships 

Frank Roma NYSSPE Director 

Paul McCabe Alternate 

Dr. Walter Bray Mathcounts 

Paul DeAndrea Membership Chair 

Tim Hanna Director (3yr left) 

Ted Lauve Director (3 yr left) 

Tom Mathias Director (2yr left) 

Open   Director (2yr left) 

Gary Wood Director (1yr left) 

Wonjune Hong Director (1yr left) 

Tim Hanna              Website Administrator 

Sallie Valentine     Newsletter Editor 
svalentine@deltaengineers.com 
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Upcoming Events 
 

    So, as we start our new year let’s thank our older members and look 

forward to new people joining our ranks. 

 

Take Care, 

 

Frank Roma, P.E. 

President 

 

 

    On behalf of the Broome Chapter of NYSSPE, I would like to extend our 

appreciation and thanks to the following members for their donations to 

our Scholarship and MATHCOUNTS Programs this year.   

 
James Catella, PE                                    Paul McCabe, PE 

Paul DeAndrea, PE                                   Frank Roma, PE 

Ken Ellsworth, PE                                       Jim Shurtleff, PE 

Theodore Lauve, PE                                 Richard Schwartz, PhD, PE 

Anthony Mastrangelo, PE                        Doug Warneck, PE 

Tom Mathias, PE                                        Lorna Wells 

 

    The chapter currently awards three $500 scholarships each year to a 

student, planning to pursue a Bachelor of Science Degree in engineering, 

from Binghamton University , SUNY Broome (Donald F. Brown, PE Memorial 

Scholarship), and Tompkins County Cortland TC3 (Engineering Science 

Scholarship).  

 

    We have been very fortunate to have donations totaling $647 for 

MATHCOUNTS and $800 for Scholarships for 2014. Their contributions make 

it possible for our chapter to support these worth-while programs. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Engineering Symposium and Professional Development 

Seminar:   (Go to www.broomepe.org to register) 

See attached Engineering Symposium Flyer 

 

Date:          October 21, 2014 

Location:   Binghamton Holiday Inn Arena 

Time:           8:00 am to 4:00 pm 

                    6 PDH’s 
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The NYSSPE Broome Chapter Website contains up to date 

information about upcoming meetings and symposiums as well 

as photos, newsletters and links to society websites.  Registration 

for the October Symposium is available on the website.   All are 

encouraged to check it out at http://www.broomepe.org/html . 

If you have any photos from chapter events or other information 

you would like to include on our website please contact Tim 

Hanna at tim_hanna@juno.com. 
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Broome Chapter Website: www.broomepe.org 

NY State Website:  www.nysspe.org 

National Website:  www.nspe.org 
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